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Public Welfare which met in Montreal of last year I 
am in close touch with the practical social work of 
the community. In my capacity of secretary to the 
Department* I have had charge of all details of 
organisation, and owing to the fact that the present 
Director has been giving only part of his time to 
the University, more responsibility has devolved 
me than otherwise would have been the upon

case.

Under the circumstances, I feel that I 
could be of assistance to the new Director and offer

appointment at the present time the finances of the 
U?1Tfrvxty-,llaye to be taken into consideration, I 
shall be glad, to give half-time work without salary.
1 recognise that such a proposal could not be 
adopted as a permanent policy, but feel that this is 
a period o^ transition in the history of the Depart­
ment when such a departure from business principles 
is permissable. May I add that I shall be quite 
prepared to withdraw should the Director desire to 
make other arrangements.

Yours faithfully,

SiMX' A
Secretary.
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